
Salem Cinema is a crucial part of our community. Without it, we would be limited to watching only those movies with commercial 
appeal. Artistic, intellectual, and thought-provoking films that take us off the beaten path are essential to providing both 
entertainment and enlightenment to the entire community. During the restrictions forced upon us by the pandemic, Salem Cinema 
and other small, independent movie theaters are struggling financially, and need immediate help to stay afloat. Thank you for 
supporting our independent movie theaters.


